
 

 To rent Community Centre Hall : 
613-587-4559/613-587-4838 or email wdra@nrtco.net 

Ice bookings: arenas@whitewaterregion.ca;  
or call Township office M-F, 8:30 am - 4 pm , ask for Debbie 

 
For Newsletter inquiries: 

Email: wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or call  
DEADLINE FOR NEWSLETTER ENTRIES IS THE 15TH OF THE MONTH 

www.westmeathtoday.ca 

November 2022 Newsletter 

 Upcoming 
Events 

Nov. 2nd   LaPasse Soup Luncheon 11:30 

Nov. 4th    Darts—7pm (every Friday) 

Nov. 11th  Remembrance Day 

Nov. 1tth   RSSC Soup & Dessert                  

& Craft & Bake Sale  

Nov. 26th  Valley Country Christmas 

Dec. 4th    Santa Claus Parade   

Dec. 11th   Christmas Tree Lighting              

VALLEY COUNTRY  
CHRISTMAS 

On November 26th Gillan Rutz will be performing “It’s a 
Valley Country Christmas” at the Westmeath Rec.  

Centre Hall. 
 

A light snack of Festive Finger Foods and Christmas 
Sweets will be provided while we enjoy Gillan’s music to 

get us in Christmas Spirit. 
 

Cost will be $15.00 per person. 
 
 

5th ANNUAL  
WDRA CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING 

 
December 11th at 6:30 pm at the        

Westmeath Ball Diamond. 
 

Tree Lighting to take place 
followed up by                      

refreshments and           
entertainment at the hall. 

 
Children are encouraged 

to bring their own               
ornaments to hang on the 

tree.  

SAVE THE DATE 
 

 

 

 

Plan, Build, Maintain… 

From decks to fences and everything in-between,  

we are your experts in home renovation! 

Phone: 1-800-251-1821 

Email: steve@whitewatercontracting.ca 

ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS WITH US -  

ONLY $25.00/MONTH -GET ONE MONTH FREE 

WHEN YOU COMMIT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE  NFORMATION OR TO                          

ADVERTISE,PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER AT         

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net 

Andrew Brotton 

Broker 

613-633-8661 

andrew@thesignatureteam.net 

 



     FOR HALL BOOKINGS  

Please call Marg Gervais                                

@ 613-587-4838 

Dart night will begin again on Friday 

November 4th at 7:00 pm, Westmeath 

Rec. Centre Hall. $5.00 per person. 

The bar is open.  Bring your own 

darts.  Great fun and lots of laughs.  

The WDRA would like to send a thank you 
out to all those who were involved with the 
Truth and Reconciliation event that was 
held in Westmeath where we hosted the 
children and staff from Our Lady of Grace 
Catholic School. Special thanks to Jerry    
Gervais and Dane Prosper who organized 
the event, Andy Dufrane from the Métis   
Nation of Ontario who provided guests with 
information and historicalbackground and 
provided T-shirts, and to Dave Walker who 
played music and kept the kids                    
entertained.  Students were also provided 
with a hands-on demonstration of how to 
make traditional Bannock. The children also 
prepared and placed orange clothespins  on 
the ball diamond fence in remembrance. 
Additional thanks to Brenda Grady and 
Heather Fleury for preparing and serving up 
delicious Bannock and maple syrup to all 
those who attended. It was a great treat! 

The WDRA would like to extend a thank you all those involved in the supply and upkeep of the 

flower planters in and around Westmeath. Thank you to the Township of Whitewater Region for 

providing funding for the flowers and to those who helped water the plants. Also thank you to 

Marg Gervais who looked after the two planters in LaPasse, staff at Kenny’s Store for looking  

after the plants there as well as the parishioners  from St. Andrew’s United Church. 


